
STSROC Report for EMP Board Meeting 
December 6, 2021 
 
Programs and Activities Completed 
 
Recruitment 

Recruitment both for the Board and general volunteer team continues but is challenging at this time.  
We did have 5 new volunteers participate in our Church of the Assumption Pasta Dinner fundraiser.  
We are hoping that they will continue to volunteer and may be interested in further involvement.  
Fortunately 2 were not Seniors in high school making multiple year commitments likely. 
 
 
STSROC was finally able to shop and deliver items requested by the staff of the URMC Paediatric In-
Patient mental health program.  We deliver our purchases valued at just under $2000.  The items were 
everyday needs such as toiletries as well as games, art supplies and books.  We plan to supply a few 
more items but finally feel great that despite COVID we were able to get together to shop, and then 
deliver the purchases. 
 

Visioning for the Future 
We do plan to have a gathering in January, it may be in retreat form, to vision for the future.  COVID 
has really hampered our ability to act on our mission to connect with people and in turn help them 
connect to resources.  Trust in the field of mental wellness is about in-person contact. 
 

Upcoming Programming and Activities 
 
Chase Marshall Memorial Fashion Show 
We will be meeting this month to begin to plan for this event to take place something in the Spring of 2022. 
 
Jordyn Keeley Memorial Art & Writing Show & Competition 
We will also be discussing carrying this program forward in 2022. 
 
Coffee Shop – Real Talk Programming 
Our next events will likely be small group meetings with a Mental Health professional in a coffee house setting.  
We have inquired about dates at FairPour here in Fairport and The Busy Bean in Victor.  All is dependent on 
ability to meet in-person, safely with the arrival of new COVID variants. 

 
Operational Update 

● Finance update as of November is - $10,733.  
● We met with Evans Bank last week and added Lori Bobbo as a new signatory/treasurer for our 

organization and removed Marie Kamp both as treasurer and signatory on the account 
 

2021-22 Board Members 
● Eva O’Neil - Co-Exec. Director 
● Pamela Renfro - Co-Exec. Director 
● Sam Dietz - Youth Treasurer 
● Lori Bobbo - Treasurer 
● Lisa Silver – Secretary  
● Susan Reed - Recruitment  


